
At Tata Steel, we strive to make life better for the communities we serve. We know if something happens on our site you 
can be a�ected by noise, dust, and emissions. We invest millions of pounds in environmental improvements every year. 
We're doing as much as we can in the short term and also planning for projects which need big investment and could take 
longer. We will be giving you more information if something happens on site leading to noise or dust, what we’re doing about 
it, and how you can get in touch. This includes launching a new, easier-to-use complaints form. Below are just some of the 
steps we're taking this year to improve our environmental performance.

Improving our environment

A new, more e�cient fume 
extraction hood is being 
installed at the Morfa Coke 
Ovens this summer.

To reduce dust thrown up from the roads, 
a site-wide 20mph speed limit is in place 
and we are investing in new machines 
to clean the roads.

As part of our recent work on Blast Furnace 5, 
we replaced our fume extraction system 
to make it more e�ective.

From this Spring, we began building barriers
using earth and planting 800 trees to improve
dust retention.

By the autumn we will be 
installing new technology 
in our Steel Plant, which 
will help us capture more 
of the fumes.

At our Sinter Plant we are 
investing millions of pounds 
on a new bag �lter system 
to remove more dust.

We're improving the systems which
reduce on-site dust generation at source
in our stock yards and stock houses where
we store raw materials.

You can contact the Community Support Line on 0800 138 6560 or visit www.tatasteeleurope.com/complaints Follow us @TataSteelUK


